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FEC:  Denise Smith  
 
 Governance reform.  Relations with the administration have been great.  
The principal challenge FEC faces is the terrible time crunch.  FEC is trying to 
implement the new governance system in a way that is fair and sensitive to      
faculty preferences. 
 
CAPT:  Mehmet Odekon 
 
 The fall semester involves deliberations about tenure decisions.  Since 
these deliberations are confidential, CAPT has nothing to report about this part 
of its work.  CAPT reports a good working relationship with the administration. 
The administration has been willing to help CAPT as needed. 
 
CEPP:  April Bernard 
 
 April will be stepping down as chair in the spring.  Kelly Sheppard will be 
her successor.  It is unclear if he will serve for a full year or one and a half years.  
CEPP is continuing to meet with faculty to get a sense of the difficulties with its 
proposed general education curriculum.  The final draft of its proposal will be 
discussed at the Academic Summit.  The CEPP proposal is likely to be presented 
to the faculty and voted on next spring.   
 

Relations with the administration:  CEPP could not do its work if Beau 
were not on the committee, but structurally there is a bit of confusion.  The 
problem is that it is difficult to be totally transparent with the faculty about the 
constraints CEPP must manage as it constructs a new curriculum.   

 
Curriculum Committee:  T.H. Reynolds 
 
 All is good.  Curriculum Committee reviewed a number of proposals in 
the fall





with the proposal by student representatives to allow a certain amount of 
academic credit for intercollegiate sports participation.  That recommendation is 
pending.   
 
 Relations with the administration have been excellent.  Gail Cummings-
Danson’s role as AD has largely been taken over by Megan Buchanan


